
Mrs. Aram Assadourian 
635 East 228th Street 
Bronx, New York 1 466 

Dear Mrs. Assadourian: 

August 7, 1978 

We greatly appreciate your thoughtfulness and generosity 
in donating the beautiful Crucifixion painting to the Dio­
cese of the Armenian Church. 

A plaque will be placed under the picture with the follow­
ing inscription: 

Donated in memory of 

Mrs. Eliza Bedishian 

by her daughter 

Mrs Aram Assadourian 

The painting will be a cherished addition to our Diocesan 
collection. 

SP:ak 

Yours sincerely, 

Syraun Palvetzian 
Director 


